
      30th June 2020 
This Half Term’s Value is Happiness 

If you are struggling and need some sup-

port from our Family Support worker, Pas-

toral Care Team, your child's class teacher 

or Heads of School please get in touch us-

ing the below contact details 

SISN 01743 362519 

HJS 01743 462087 

headsisn@haughmondfed.net                        

headhjs@haughmondfed.net             

exechead@haughmondfed.net 

Darren Capener, Family Support Worker 

Walker Books Rain Before Rainbows by Smriti Halls and 

David Litchfield has been released as a free e-book to 

support the #SaveWithStories campaign from 

@savechildrenuk. It’s an uplifting story of hope, perfect 

for anxious small children who need a ray of joy in their 

bedtime stories and can be downloaded FREE here:  

 http://stayhome.walker.co.uk/rainbows/ 

We Found a Hat  

The wonderful Little Angel Theatre have created a perfor-

mance for We Found a Hat by Jon Klassen and shared it on 

their YouTube channel! It’s absolutely delightful and if you 

haven’t had a chance to watch their performances of I 

Want My Hat Back and This is Not My Hat then you can 

watch all three together! They’re a great way to keep kids 

engaged and entertained. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NBJmp1c3XIQ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bF7q37SfF4w 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c-8y3a7gqGw 

A "Covid summer school fund" is being set 

up by the government to help feed chil-

dren during the holidays, after the cam-

paign by footballer Marcus Rashford. 

Prime Minister Boris Johnson welcomed 

Mr Rashford's "contribution to the debate 

around poverty". 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-

53065806 

Free internet access is being offered for six months 

to help some disadvantaged youngsters study 

online. The scheme will provide 10,000 families in 

England with vouchers for internet access, funded 

by BT and distributed by the Department for  

Education. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/education-53057767 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NBJmp1c3XIQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bF7q37SfF4w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c-8y3a7gqGw
https://ascel.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=df9af6a3a267145e8657d73bb&id=c01ae01826&e=b19d9f7d01
https://ascel.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=df9af6a3a267145e8657d73bb&id=c01ae01826&e=b19d9f7d01


 From September all the classes in Haughmond Federation will be changing to British Wildlife.  Please 

see below for the teachers and class names in each year group.  Letters will be sent out on Friday to  

inform you which class and teacher your child will be with from September 

Reception   

Bumblebees  Mrs Olliver 

Ladybirds Mrs Corbett and Mrs Beadle 

Grasshoppers Miss Williams 

Dragonflies Mrs O’Neil and Mrs Morby 

Year 1   

Fireflies Mrs Bentley 

Caterpillars Mrs Sadd 

Beetles Mrs Kirkbright and Mrs Maunder 

Year 1/2   

Butterflies Miss Lovett and Mrs Brown 

Year 2   

Robins Miss Wooding 

Sparrows Mrs Samuels 

Blackbirds Miss Osman 

SISN  

HJS 
Year 3   

Hedgehogs Mrs Leather 

Kingfishers Miss Hughes 

Dormice Mrs Rowsell 

Year 4   

Rabbits Mrs Davies 

Ducks Miss Felton 

Woodpeckers Mr Powis 

Year 5   

Owls Mr Norman 

Squirrels Miss Philpott 

Otters Mrs Hill 

Year 6   

Foxes Mr Tombleson 

Badgers Mr Price 

Deer Mr Davies 

After much careful thought Mrs Davies has decided to return to the classroom and teach 
full time at Harlescott Junior School. Mrs Davies is relishing the thought of having a Y4 class 
and leading the Y4 team from September. Mrs Baines-Price has been appointed as the new 
SENDCo across the Haughmond Federation and is greatly looking forward to taking on this 

role. 
  

Mr Bates has successfully completed his NQT year at Harlescott Junior School, but unfortu-
nately will be moving on at the end of this academic year. We wish Mr Bates every success 

in the next stage of his teaching career. 




